
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

31 January 2018 
 

 

                       Reminder: Christingle Service 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 A reminder that this Thursday, 1st February we will be having 

our Christingle Service to celebrate Candlemas.  The service will 

be held at the church at 2.45pm.  You are invited to join us to sing and celebrate 

together.  There will be a retiring collection for the Children’s Society.  

This service will not be in the normal school format where children are 

presenting items, but rather a more traditional assembly/church service where 

we all join together to celebrate Candlemas. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Jane Le Grice 
Headteacher 
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